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Belgrade, 29 May 2015

Excellency, dear Mi. Muiznieks,

I would like to thank you for your letter and concem for human rights in the Republic of
Serbia.

On the occasion of our conversation, during your visit in Marcl! you underlined that
work of independent regulatory bodies, such as Ombudsman and Contmissione! for
Information ofPublic Importance and Personal Data Protection, was precisely the area in
which the Govemment of Serbia had done a good job and which was respected by thc
international communiq/. However, I believe that one can always do more and better, and
as Prime Minister of Serbia I do my best to improve the situation in the field of human
rights and wlnerable groups' protection.

Your letter, i.n which you expressed concem for the position ofombudsman, \,!'as written
on 18 May, three days after I met Saia Jankovid at the Covemment's Building. We
agrced then to have meelings on regular basis, as well as on the necessity to irnprovc
respect tbr the citizens' rights and legaliq' and regularity of work of authorities. We
agrced the need for better cooperation between public authorities and independent control
bodies in accordance with the Constitulion and laws ofthe ReDublic of Serbia. and 10 the
best interest of the citizens.

Hoping that after your next visit to Serbia ),ou will also conlJnend our work, please accept
the assurances ofmy highest consjderation.

Aleksardar Vuaii

H.E. lvlr. Nils MuiZnieks
Commissioner for Human Rights
Council of Europe
Republic of France
Stlasbourg
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